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October 21, 2015

Mr. Clarence O. Brickey
APAC Atlantic, Inc.
P.O. Box 21088
Greensboro, NC 27420

Subject: Bid Opening — Contract DI00116 — Diamond Grinding and Paving on University Pkwy;
Cherry Street; Marshall Street (SR 4000/ SR 1725 /SR 177) - Forsyth County.

Dear Mr. Brickey:
As you are aware, on October 14, 2015, bids were opened for the above subject project. After
reviewing the bids submitted, the project will not be awarded due to the bid amount exceeding the

Engineer’s estimate. All bids will be rejected.

The Department of Transportation appreciates your interest and encourages you to continue to
submit bids for future projects.

If I can provide additional information, please advise.

Sincerely,

WIT/bbw

c: Mr. S. P. Ivey, P.E., Division Engineer
Mr. J. P. Rhyne, P.E., Division Maintenance Engineer
J. Brett Abernathy, P.E., PLS, Division Project Manager
Mr. Wright Archer III, P.E., District Engineer
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